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Hi. I am an Ann Arbor resident. I support increasing housing density. But I want to make sure
that everyone understands how crucial it is to maintain our green spaces, with a focus on
biodiversity. If the beneficial mental health effects of nature aren’t enough of a selling point,
consider the importance of maintaining biodiversity in keeping our own species from going
extinct.

Thank you,

Liz Weamer

Liz Weamer





